
GET Committee

From: Mike J. Molina
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 1:30 PM
To: GET Committee
Subject: FW: Testimony in support of Director Jeffrey Pearson

From: Okamoto, Keith <KOkamoto@hawaiidws.org>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 1:16 PM
To: Mike J. Molina <Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Testimony in support of Director Jeffrey Pearson

Aloha Mr. Molina,

I am writing in support of Mr. Jeffrey Pearson as the Director of the Department of Water Supply, County of Maui.

I have served with Jeff on the board of the American Water Works Association — Hawaii Section as wellas worked
with him professionally when he was the Deputy Director in charge of the State Commission on Water Resource
Management. Through these experiences, I am confident that Jeff will be a terrific director and asset for the County
of Maui.

Mahalo,
Keith K. Okamoto, P.E.
Manager-Chief Engineer
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Water, Our Most Precious Resource... Ka Wai A Kane
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